1st Grade ario —aru
SeprembeR News

What wWe’re Learning
This Month:

Math: We are finishing up
assessments and start Walk
to Math with 27 Grade
teachers — Mrs. Hansch
and Ms. Long.

Superkids: We are still
assessing in Dibles and
Slingerland. We have been
working hard remembering
the Superkids from last
year and doing fun lessons.

Religion: Starting our
lessons on God and our
relationship with him

Important Dates:

q/ 15 Poker Night
9/19: Curriculum Night
9/26: St Luke — A-
Thon

Contact Info:

Leaton@stlukeshoreline.org
206-542-1133 ext.102

Reminders:

Please have your kiddo
write their letters for the
St Luke — A — Thon If
you drop your letters
of f at the offjce

Mrs Hofbauer will mail
them out!




